
The Regional Directorate of State Forests in Wrocław hereby informs that the 

provided draft agreement may be supplemented with respect to the anticipated new 

regulations concerning invoicing as of 1 January 2025. 

The amendments will not affect the content of the quotation and substantive offer 

submitted by the Regional Directorate of State Forests and the existing provisions 

contained in the draft agreement.  

 


